


My wife has a Blackberry Q5 which she purchased several years ago when Telstra was
selling them. I have also checked that the set-up of my wife’s Q5 is correct at the local
Telstra shop.

The inference is that we should upgrade our mobile phones to resolve Telstra’s problem.

The second action recommended by Customer Service was for me to contact Telstra and
request a slight modification to the alignment of the transmission tower boxes to re-direct
the signal over Woolsthorpe. 

The end recommendation from Telstra was for me to purchase a local “booster” for an
outlay of about $1,000.00 of my money. 

However, in addition, I am also complaining about the apparent lack of action about my
complaint from Telstra.

It is this lack of response that I am complaining about predominately.

I had to pay for Telstra’s lack of coverage!  So much for Telstra’s “support”, despite the
fact that I had been a loyal Telstra customer for about 40 years.

Telstra makes it difficult for a person like me to make contact either by e.mail or by voice.

I have been a Telstra Platinum subscriber for many years, but this appears to have been no
help when making this complaint.

 The local Telstra Shop staff, although generally helpful, apparently can offer no assistance
in this matter.

My wife and I as DVA pensioners have chosen not to have “smart ‘phones” as we have no
use for “Apps” or any social media on offer."

 

 




